
Bulletin 
Thursday 18th October, 2018 

*Please note: students return back to school on Monday 5th November* 
 
Year 8 Boys Storm Through 1st Round of the Cup  
Year 8 boys gave a dominant performance in the 1st round of the cup, beating Dunraven 8 - 0. 
The whole team ran the legs off the opposition using their pace and quick passing to manoeuvre 
round a physical Dunraven midfield. Goals from Josh Sbardella x2, Ezekiel Murray, Azeez Osi-
nowo x2, Elijah Graham Robinson, Boris Noga and Chadd Yassin-Sheriff all came from strong 
team efforts. Captain Endi Kika led the team well from the back being the safe pair of hands the 
team needed to keep Dunraven out of the game. Man of the match, Francis Sutton was relentless 
in his defence and never gave the opposition’s strikers a moment’s rest.  
 
UK Bebras Computational Thinking Challenge  
Every year the University of Oxford runs a computational thinking challenge. The Bebras Compu-
ting Challenge introduces computational thinking to students. It is designed to get students all 
over the world excited about computing. The Bebras challenges are made of a set of short prob-
lems called Bebras tasks. The tasks are fun, engaging and based on problems that Computer Sci-
entists often meet and enjoy solving. The tasks can be solved without prior knowledge but in-
stead require logical thinking.  
 
Every pupil will have the chance to take part during their Computing lessons the first week after 
Half Term. There is a Bebras App called 'Bebras: A Perfect Day' which can be downloaded free 
from the Google Play Store and Apple App Store; which pupils can download and practice their 
logical and problem solving skills. On the App there are 100 new computational thinking prob-
lems written by professional computer scientists from the international Bebras community.  

 
Google Classroom Notification 
We have emailed out an invitation to receive daily or weekly notifications from Google Classroom 
regarding your child's work on Google Classroom. This includes both their classwork and home-
work. If you have not received this email and if it’s not in your Spam/Junk folder, please email 
office@chartereastdulwich.org.uk and we can send out another invitation. 
 
You can find more information about Guardian Notifications here: https://support.google.com/
edu/classroom/answer/6388136?hl=en&ref_topic=7175351 and there is an FAQ here: https://
support.google.com/edu/classroom/answer/7126518?hl=en&ref_topic=7175351 

Forthcoming Dates 

 

Autumn Term: 

5 Sep - 14 Dec  

--------------------------------- 

Year 9 Options  

Information Evening 

22 Nov 

6.00pm - 7.00pm 

--------------------------------- 

Year 9 Trip 

Creative Quarter 

23 Nov 

--------------------------------- 

Careers Fair at TCSND 

14 Dec 

--------------------------------- 

Christmas Holiday 

17 Dec - 9 Jan 

--------------------------------- 

The Friends of TCSED 

AGM Meeting 

Wednesday 30 January 

6.30pm to 7.45pm 

Location TBC 
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Uniform 
Most of our students look incredibly smart all of the time, and we would like to take this oppor-
tunity to say well done and thank you for continuing to take a pride in your school and your uni-
form. We do, however, have a number of students repeatedly wearing hoodies and trainers to 
school, outside of PE days. May we remind you, that hoodies are not allowed to be worn at any 
time. Even on PE days, students can only wear the school PE hoodie or sweatshirt, not a hoodie 
of their own choosing. Trainers can only be worn to school on PE days, unless a medical note is 
provided by a parent. After half term, we will be reinforcing our behaviour policy and students 
who fail to maintain our basic standards of uniform will receive an immediate Red Card. We 
thank you in advance for your support in this matter.   
 
GCSE Options: Parents Information Evening 
Parents of Year 9 students are invited to an information evening on Thursday 22nd November, 
for an overview of the options process. More information will be sent at a later date. 
 
Year 9 Boys Football Match 
The Year 9 boys played Bridge Academy in Hackney on Monday 15th October. It was a thrilling 
game, with TCSED scoring in the first 2 minutes. From that moment, TCSED continued to domi-
nate the game with intricate free-flowing football. Marcus Howard was a stand-out performer, 
with a commanding presence in the middle of the field. The game ended 8-4 to TCSED, with Cam-
ron Fairweather grabbing the match ball with 4 goals. The boys are safely through to the next 
round of the cup!  
 
Peckham Heritage Trail 
Southwark Council’s Place & Wellbeing Department has created a new resource for families cen-
tred around Peckham and some of its heritage. As part of the Peckham Townscape Heritage Initi-
ative  the Peckham Heritage Trail Map (attached with the newsletter) has been created as a re-
source for families who may be interested in exploring the local area.  
 
 
 

Wishing all our students a lovely half-term holiday 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Are you receiving news about social events and fundraising for our school community from The Friends of 

The Charter School East Dulwich?  Don’t miss out: click on the link to subscribe and ensure you are kept up 

to date: 

https://mailchi.mp/0a340a114be9/join_friends_of_tcsed  

Thank you, from The Friends of TCSED.   
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